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National Fishing Safety Campaign 
 
A call for all UK commercial fishermen to send in fishing videos in all weather 
conditions for use in a national fishing safety campaign 
 
Seafish, MCA and Mindfully Wired have put out a call across social media networks and are 
asking the following: 
 
 
UK Commercial Fishermen - Do you have any video footage of your vessel fishing in 
ALL weather conditions? 
 
It could be used as part of a national safety campaign by the Fishing Industry Safety 
Group. 
 
Please send your footage to fishingsafetyvideos@gmail.com 
 
Please only include footage of fishermen in PFDs. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Other Information: 
 
D&S IFCA is not directly involved with this project and is only assisting to communicate the 
information. 
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